
 
 
3 July 2019 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Email:   
 
 
Dear  
 
I refer to your letter dated 10 June 2019 in which you requested all correspondence between the 
Dunedin City Council and Beam Mobility Holdings Pte. Ltd and Bird Rides Inc. 
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
(1987) and the following response is provided: 
 
For your ease, the response is written beneath each question. 
 

a) All correspondence between Dunedin City Council and any of the following companies, or 
representatives of these companies, including in particular (but without limitation) any 
documents or proposals relating to shared electric vehicles: 

 
i) Beam Mobility Holdings Pt. Ltd (trading as “Beam”) 

A copy of all correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and Beam Mobility 
Holdings Pt. Ltd is attached for your information. 

 
ii) Bird Rides Inc (trading as Bird) 

There has been no correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and Bird Rides 
Inc therefore there are no attachments relating to this. 

 
b) Without limiting the foregoing request, any other documentation or information held by 

Dunedin City Council relating to the above companies. 
 
All information held by the Dunedin City Council has been attached to this letter therefore 
there is no additional documentation or information relating to the above companies.   
 

I trust this answers your enquiry. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lynne Adamson 
Governance Support Officer 
















































































